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Spring Half-Term 
A very early reminder that we break up for Spring half-term on Friday 18th February 2022. The children return on 
Tuesday 1st March following a staff training day. It is important that your child attends every day as we cover a lot 
of learning in every day. 

Reminder from the Office 
Please order your child’s school dinners before 12am the day before to ensure your child gets the meal of their 
choice. If dinner is not ordered then the kitchen staff do not prepare enough meals and this is upsetting for your 
child. The menu is sent out on a Friday from the office with a text message. Thank you for supporting us in getting 
your orders completed as this is a system that works so much better for your children and the school. 

Face Coverings and Covid Guidance 
The guidance is changing again next Monday regarding isolation periods and PCR/LFTs. Our office staff are up-to-
date with what is expected from schools and will support you as individual families and address your 
circumstances. Please speak to the office about your child’s symptoms so we can ensure that the correct 
procedures are followed. We are following government guidance so please support us too! 
Please can I encourage you to wear face coverings as an interim measure to ensure we continue with our low 
infection rates in and around school. A face covering will be requested when you enter the building unless you are 
medically exempt. 

A message from the Headteacher 
We are currently recruiting for a new teacher to join our staff team and I have been 
showing applicants around the school. I wanted to pass on their comments of praise 
about your children as they have been so impressed with their good manners, their 
eagerness to learn and their enthusiasm. We are all proud of the work they are 
completing and how hard they are trying across all areas of learning. 

School Uniform 
A reminder that uniform items are available if you need to replace or add to uniform: these are available in the 
entrance hall. We do have a stock of new badged items available in school and the price list is on parent pay. 
If you have any badged items that are no longer needed, please return them to the office to support other 
children. It is a massive help to other families and we are very short at the moment! 

Spring Term 2022 
Term time:  Tuesday 4th January – Friday 18th February   
Holiday   Monday 21st February – Friday 25th February    
Training Day                Monday 28th February  
Pupils                                 Tuesday 1st March - Friday 8th April  
Holiday    Monday 11th April – Friday 22nd April  
Easter Sunday                Sunday 17th April 
 
Summer Term 2022 
Staff & Pupils  Monday 25th April – Friday 27th May     
Bank holiday  Monday 2nd May 
Holiday   Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June     
Pupils                Monday 6th June – Wednesday 20th July  
Training Day                     Thursday 21st July   
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